
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 10th September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your son/daughter has kindly volunteered to help us during our Open Evening event.   
 
The details below will be helpful: 
 
Open Evening: - Wednesday 19th September 2018, 6.00pm-8.30pm  
 

 Full school uniform is compulsory. 

 Students will need to be with their teacher from 5:30pm onwards 

 Students will be required to guide groups of parents/visitors around the school 
 
To give permission for your son/daughter to take part in this event please consent via 
Schoolcomms by Monday 17th September 2018. 
 
We wish to express our gratitude for the generous help offered by your son/daughter.  Their 
contribution will of course ensure the success of this most important occasion. 
 
Thank you for your kind support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Wooler 
Head of Year 11 
 


